October 9, 2013

Mavyor John Dickert
& the Common Council

Ladies and Gentleman:

The Park, Recreation and Cultural Service Department would like to meet with the Public Safety
and Licensing Committee to request authorization of Final Payment for Professional Golf Course
Architectural Services by Lohmann Golf Designs.

It is recommended the Final Payment of $4,412.50 be approved for a total final contract
amount of $7,912.50.

The original contract was approved with Resolution #13-0124 on March 19, 2013.

Funds may be appropriated from Johnson Park Rebuild Tees & Greens 107.000.5750.

Sincerely,

Tom Molbeck
Director



